## Benner Township Supervisors Budget Work Session October 21, 2019

The budget work session was called to order at 9:00 a.m. at the Benner Township Municipal Building by the Chairman, Randy Moyer with member David Wise present. Mark Capriani was absent. Also in attendance was Sharon Royer.

A draft of the 2020 budget prepared by the Secretary/Treasurer was presented for the Board's review and comments. It was noted that in this draft there is no funds set aside to pay for the State Police. It was noted that should this proposal or something similar be approved at some point it will require a large tax increase to come up with the funds.

The Budget work session was adjourned the time being 10:20 a.m.

Sharon Royer, Secretary/Treas.